From: Nik Hewit

Sent: Thursday, April 25, 2024 5:11 PM

To: Section 62A Applications Non Major <section62anonmajor@planninginspectorate.gov.uk>
Subject: Promenade House Clifton Down - S62A/2024/0040

Dear Planning team

| would like to register my strong objections to the proposal to erect a marquee in the Garden of
Promenade House.

a) this will be a blight on the beautiful Clifton area and surroundings
b) removal of trees is an unforgivable undertaking in any circumstances

c) car parking in this area is already beyond capacity and can not cope with more cars.

Percival Rd., Camp Rd., Norland Rd., are all now just extensions of the Stride
Treglowan and EDF car parks.

The number of parking permits issued are already unreasonable; residents themselves are often
unable to park within a close distance of the houses they own mon - fri.

As the parking restrictions currently end at 5.00 on a Friday, the weekend then becomes an
extension of the Clifton Village parking scheme and is free of charge.

It's ridiculous and unacceptable and must be disallowed.

Your sincerely

Nik Hewitt





